
Professional Attire 

Employees shall wear appropriate professional attire consistent with the nature of the employee’s 
position at NCCC.  Employees’ clothes should be clean and well-kept.  Some departments require 
employees wear a uniform that is provided to the employee. 
 
The employee’s attire shall not violate community standards of public decency.  A determination as to 
what constitutes a violation of public decency standards for the work place shall be made by the 
employee’s immediate supervisor in consultation with the employee.  Employees determined to be in 
violation of this standard shall work with their supervisor to address the situation in a timely, practicable 
manner. 
 
Failure to follow this policy may result in a range of actions taken against the employee, which could 
include verbal warning through recommended termination. 
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